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Home	school	students	living	in	Northside	ISD	attendance	boundaries	are	eligible	to	take	
the	College	Board	Advanced	Placement	(AP)	tests	to	be	administered	at	the	Northside	
ISD	Student	Services	Building	or	a	designated	campus.			
	
Students	wishing	to	participate	must	provide:	

• the	AP	home-school	code	from	AP	Services	(call	888-225-5427	by	March	1,	2017)	
• the	completed	registration	form	
• proof	of	residence	in	Northside	ISD	(such	as	a	utility	bill	showing	parent	name	

and	residence	address)		
• AP	test	cost	of	$93	per	test	(check	or	money	order)	
• photo	ID	for	student	(preferably	government	issued	license	or	ID)		

	
The	completed	registration	and	fee	is	due	by	March	3,	2017	to	the	Northside	high	school	
campus.		The	registration	must	include	the	appropriate	fee	for	each	test.		
		
More	information	on	the	College	Board	testing	program	is	available	at	
https://apstudent.collegeboard.org/home	Information	and	practice	for	the	various	AP	
tests	may	be	found	at		
https://apstudent.collegeboard.org/takingtheexam/preparing-for-


